
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT ~~ 
FOR THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO ~ X 

IN RE: PRIVACY CONCERNS 
REGARDING SOCIAL SECURITY 
OPINIONS 

GENERAL ORDER 22-01 

The Committee on Court Administration and Case Management of the Judicial 

Conference of the United States has recommended that due to significant privacy concerns in 

social security cases federal courts should refer to claimants only by their first names and last 

initials. In light of these concerns, any opinion, order, judgment or other disposition in social 

security cases in the Southern District of Ohio shall refer to claimants only by their first names and 

last initials. 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

DATED: January 12, 2022 
ALGENON L. MARBLEY 
CHIEF UNITED STATES DISTRICT JUDGE 


